
 
 

 

 

 
May 10, 2019                                                                                          via email: lrobin@mmbc.bc.ca  
 
 

Ms. Laura Robin 
School and Public Programs Manager 
Maritime Museum of British Columbia  
H-100, 634 Humboldt Street 
Victoria, B.C.     V8W 1A4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Robin, 
 

On behalf of the Greater Victoria Board of Education (School District 61), I am writing to express our 
enthusiastic support for the Canadian Maritime Museum development proposal for moving to a 
refurbished and expanded location in Victoria’s Old Town.  

The Museum is a leader in promoting and preserving British Columbia’s maritime culture and 
heritage and inspiring people young and old to care about and protect our marine environment. Our 
Board recognizes the incredible value this institution has brought to our community over the last 45 
years, and the depth and breadth of educational opportunities a renewed Museum space could 
provide for the 20,000 students in our district.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Jordan Watters 
Chair, Board of Education 

Cc:      Board of Education 
           Shelley Green, Superintendent of Schools 

School District No. 61 (Greater Victoria) 
556 Boleskine Road, Victoria, BC  V8Z 1E8 
Phone (250) 475-4106   Fax (250) 475-4112 

Chair: Jordan Watters  Vice-Chair: Ann Whiteaker 

   Trustees: Nicole Duncan, Tom Ferris, Angie Hentze, 

        Elaine Leonard, Diane McNally, Ryan Painter, Rob Paynter 
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